Oakville Hydro
Electricity Distribution Inc.
P.0.Box 1900
861 Redwood Square
Oakville ON L6J 5E3
Telephone: 905-825-9400
Fax: 905-825-5831
email: hydro@oakvillehydro.com

www.oakvillehydro.com

April 13,2011

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board.
2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2011-0043
Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.
Regional Planning for Electricity Infrastructure

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (Oakville Hydro) is interested in
participating in the consultation process and intends to attend the stakeholder

meeting on May 12, 2011. Oakville Hydro does not wish to request cost eligibility.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Maryanne Wilson, CGA

Manager, Regulatory Affairs
Telephone: (905) 825-4422

Email: mwilson@oakvillehydro.com



